
NRC Meeting Minutes 1/13/16, Next Mtg March 9th, 2016 

 

Attendance: 

Mike Hood, Bd Member 

Sandy Janiski, Before & After School 

Jim Janiski, Before & After School 

John Lawrence, Treasurer 

John Sliger, Horseshoes 

Mary Capellan, After School Fitness 

Mary Bannan, Yoga 

Grace Lee, Young Rembrandts Art 

Bob Jacobs, HFC 

Missy Berrell, NES Gym 

Toby Marindin, President 

 

Guest: 

 

Mary Bannan introduced Mary Capellan the new program chair for After School Fitness.  We 

appreciated the transition and all that Mary Bannan has done to create such a strong After School 

Fitness program.  It has really become a marquis program within NRC. 

 

Bob Jacobs, head of HFC (Harford Football Club) spoke and thanked NRC for providing field space for the 

HFC program in the late fall of 2015.  He is interested in working with NRC again, and came to gauge our 

interest.  It was determined the best path forward will be a meeting between HFC, NRC, and the Forest 

Hill RC.  These three entities are all involved so a clear understanding and plan will improve the chance 

of success. 

 

Ms. Berrell, Phys Ed. Teacher at NES appealed to NRC for gym supply funding.  This was received 

unanimously in favor and Mary will follow-up with Ms. Berrell to determine the amount required. 

 



Treasurer’s report, we have officially received our federal 501c3 status again.  John is addressing this 

status with Maryland.  All accounts are up to date.  The small grants reimbursement for the Men’s 

Lacrosse safety netting is in the works and should be received by February. 

 

Program reviews: 

Golf Fundraiser, John advises the NRC annual fundraiser is May 7th. 

Horseshoes, John advises, has gone into hibernation, understandably.  Once the weather turns warmer 

the throwers will be back out at Eden Mill. 

After-School Fitness, Mary Capellan is on board as program chair. 

Youth Basketball is having a good season, without incident. 

Men’s Basketball has their normal successful participation. 

Before & After School has 26-30 kids. 

Men’s Lacrosse had a successful fall season and now is in hibernation.  Carl advises the program will 

have a late winter fitness program in the gym. 

Youth Soccer, the program is looking for a Program Chair and coaches. 

Baseball will hold opening day on May 7th. 

 

New Programs Status: 

1. Coed Kids Rugby non-tackle, Mike Schmidt will be kicking this program off in mid-May and run 

through June.  Mike has experience both playing rugby and was part of the successful Aberdeen 

program. 

2. Archery is under review. 

3. Hiking is under review. 

4. Ballroom Dancing is under review. 

5. Meditation and Relaxation is under review. 

6. A Family Fun Day run in conjunction with NES to celebrate the end of school and beginning of 

summer is under consideration and would include fireworks.  Possible dates are June 3rd,  9th and 18th.  

As always volunteers will be needed. 

 

Small Grants funding is still available so NRC will consider for baseball supplies. 

 

The Norrisville Scholarship criteria is in the development stage, and to be continued. 


